Luis San Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club
Board Minutes for May 9, 2014

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Ringbom at 4:07 P.M. Board members Mary
Neal, Jean Wilson, Bill Donovan, Leda Fields and Club Manager Barbara Weiss were present.
Phil O’Carroll and Bob Clark were absent.

Minutes of the March14, 2014 meeting were approved.

Treasurer’s Report: The balance as March 31, 2014 was $5,918.41. Net income for March was
$141.10. The month’s table count was 131. The balance as April 30, 2014 was $5,628.71. Net
income for April was (153.70). The month’s table count was 111. Bill Donovan moved to accept
the report and it was 2" by Bill Ringbom. The vote was unanimous.

Club Manager’s Report: The Bidding boxes have been cleaned.
Members will be asked not to use the mailing lists for things other than Bridge business.

A discussion of printing hand records after the 2" to last round took place. It was concluded that
this caused confusion.

Old Business: The Insurance was renewed for $500. The unit paid $100.
$650 has been collected for the shuffling machine maintenance.

Bill Donovan will meet with the Senior Center for further discussion of SLO DBC providing
internet.

New Business: Jim Carpenter Week will be held in June with mugs as a prize.
A member appreciation day and luncheon will be held in August. Leda will purchase a gift.
SLO DCP will provide coffee and paper products for the Longest Day.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 P.M. The next meeting will be June 13, 2014 following the
game.

Respectfully submitted,

Leda Fields



